
Registering Your  Child for Camp Weevil 

When you register your child for camp, you will be required to create an account for your child using an 

email address. If you already have an account, you may sign in to that one. If the account was made in 

your name and not your child’s, do not use this account. Please create a new account in your child’s 

name, using a different email address. 

These registraons begin your child’s lifelong learner record with Enterprise State Community College, 
and that is why it is so important that each child has an account in his or her name. 

Furthermore, the informaon that is used to create each account  is what will appear on class rosters for 
the Camp Weevil staff. If you create an account using your name, DOB, etc., your name will appear on 

the class roster(s), not your child’s. This causes confusion  when labeling each child’s camp gear. 

For this reason, you will be required to create an account for each child and pay separately for each child 

who you intend to register for camp… using a different email for each child. You may use any email 
address (Gmail, Yahoo, etc.), but you may also use your child’s school email. 

Keep in mind that all correspondence will be sent to the email address that was used to create the 

account. If you use your child’s school email, please make sure that you or your child can login to the 

email to check for important Camp Weevil informaon and updates. 

Registraon opens on Wednesday, March 20th at 10 am and will close on Friday, May 24th at 4:30 pm. 
If you have any quesons or concerns, please do not hesitate to call us at (334) 348 - 4902 or send an 

email to campweevil@escc.edu. We will happily help you in whatever way we can. 

Happy Camping, 

Ann Kelley-Spence 
Camp Weevil Director 
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